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ACTION

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Last year the Board awarded Cafeteria bid contracts for milk products, ice cream products, and bread

products. During the course of this 2009-2010 school year our Food Service Director has begun to use

the West Texas Co-op (a consortium of school districts) for ice cream and bread products with great

success.  Therefore, it is not necessary under state and federal law to again bid, OR TO EXTEND, the 

contracts for ice cream or bread products.

However, it is necessary to bid, OR TO EXTEND, the contract for milk products.

Our Food Service Director, Mrs. Kim Terry, has investigated the milk products pricing that appears to be

available in the market at this time.  Mrs. Terry believes it is in the best interest of the district to extend

the existing contract with Plains Dairy for the 2010-2011 school year because of relative prices, service

and quality of products.

PRESENTATION / PURPOSE:

This is a presentation to the board of the facts related to Cafeteria contracts discussed above.

The purpose of the presentation is request that the board EXTEND the existing milk products contract for

the 2010-2011 school year.

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:

Extend the milk products contract with Plains Dairy for the 2010-2011 school year.

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

Extend the milk products contract with Plains Dairy for the 2010-2011 school year.

My Computer\Drive B\Board Books


